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        Friday 12th March 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next Friday, the 19th March is Red Nose day. To raise some money 

for Comic Relief we will be having a no school uniform day. The 

children could come to school wearing something red, or dress up as 

a superhero, which is this year’s theme. If you are happy to, please 

let your child bring a small donation that will go to Comic Relief. 

We would recommend 50p 

 

As well as raising money, this will hopefully be bit of fun for the 

children after a period of lockdown. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr Morrison 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

mailto:office@holycroft.bradford.sch.uk
http://www.holycroftprimary.org.uk/

